
 
 
 
 
 

The DFWCHOA will be holding it’s annual spooktacular fall festival on Saturday, 
October 28th from 2-4pm up at the neighborhood recreation/area.  This year 
we will include the chili cookoff contest AND a contest for best costume! 
 

The details:  
Tables will be available for contestants to setup at 1:30p.  The HOA will provide 
eating utensils, bowls and extension cords for your crockpots!  You are responsible 
for your contest worthy chili and whatever ‘fixin’s’ you might need. Your neighbors 

will taste and choose their favorite chili between 2-3pm with the winner being 
announced at or around 3:15pm.  

 
Kids of all ages are encouraged to wear their costumes.  Neighbors will vote between 2-
3:30pm and the best costume prize will be awarded before 4pm.  
 
 
 

QUICK NOTES FROM YOUR HOA: 
 

 Overnight street parking is not allowed. If you are doing work that requires moving 
your cars out of the driveway, please alert the HOA ahead of time so you can park 
in the pool area parking lot.  

 Trash/recycle bins are to be placed against the curb for pickup and then removed 
promptly. Your bins are to be stored out-of-sight from street view.  

 Violations will be cited and incur fines per DFWCHOA bylaws and 
guidelines. 

 
On Halloween:  
 

Oklahoma City and Edmond have announced they will recognize 
Halloween, October 31st as the official day for trick-or-treating this year. 
If you are looking for more controlled and kid friendly options, the Daily 

Oklahoman has several listed around the city.   
 
Save the Date: 
The DFWCHOA Annual Meeting will be held on January 30, 2024.  We hope all residents 
can attend.  If you are unable to attend, the board asks that you choose a proxy for 
voting.  Click the link to fill out your proxy form. You will begin seeing emails from the 
treasurer regarding dues and online payment information as well as additional reminders 
for proxy assignments in December.  
 
The President, Vice President, Secretary, and Social Committee Director HOA board 
positions are all expiring. We need volunteers for these roles (and others!) 

Happy (almost) Halloween! 


